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Ms. Sanda Ojiambo
CEO and Executive Director 
United Nations Global Compact 	

												[Date]

As the Chief Financial Officer of [Company’s name], I am pleased to confirm that our company endorses the UN Global Compact CFO Principles on Integrated SDG Investments and Finance – a practical framework for responsible strategy, corporate finance, and business practices across sectors and geographies.


[Company’s name] commits to the four CFO Principles, ensuring that material SDG-related risks and opportunities are integrated in corporate strategy, investments, corporate finance, and communication. [Company’s name] is encouraged to publicly communicate on their commitment to endorse the UN Global Compact CFO Principles on Integrated Investments and Finance, as well as encouraged to complete the CFO Communication on Progress through the metrics included in the UN Global Compact CFO Principles’ KPIs and Definitions for Progress Measurement and Target Setting, represented on the CFO Coalition for the SDGs website– in the spirit of continuous improvement towards integrating the Sustainable Development Goals.


Sincerely,





[Signature + company’s stamp]
[bookmark: _GoBack][Name]
Chief Financial Officer
[Company’s name]
[City], [Country]






Steps to submit the letter
1. Please complete the letter and sign it
2. Once completed, please email this letter as a .pdf to sustainablefinance@unglobalcompact.org 
3. Please expect a response within 72 hours
Please note that Signatories to the CFO Principles are not required to pay any additional fee. Signatories list on UN Global Compact website will be updated twice a month. Please expect your company to be added in a period of 15 business days.
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